
 

 

 

We loved our trip to IWM Duxford 

YEAR THREE 

 

Recommended Reads 

If you have been enjoying our Norfolk at 
War topic try these: 

A big thank you from the Year 

Three team. It has been a joy 

and pleasure teaching your 

children this year and we will 

miss them. Thank you for your 

support. We wish them all the 

best  in their transition to Year 

Four. 


